
NOTICE OF CM/ECF OUTAGE 
 
Please take note that the Court’s CM/ECF system is currently experiencing a nationwide disruption 
in service.  The Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts is working to resolve the problem.  We 
will advise all court users when the system’s functionality has been restored.  Extensions to filing 
deadlines will be granted, if necessary, when functionality has been restored pursuant to Fed. R. 
Bankr. P. 9006. 
 
Those with an emergency filing or those with matters scheduled for hearing on Tuesday, October 
22, 2019 or Wednesday, October 23, 2019 needing to file a document(s) during the outage should 
contact the Clerk of Court at michelle_wilson@miwb.uscourts.gov until 8:00 am Monday, 
October 21, 2019.  Beginning at 8:00 am on Monday, October 21, 2019, those needing to file 
should contact the Clerk’s office at 616-456-2693.   
 
 


